TEXT OF WPPI & WPEI BROADCAST ANNOUNCEMENT

On November 29, 2021, Atlantic Coast Radio, Inc., licensee of WPPI, 95.5 MHz, Topsham, ME,
and WPEI, 95.9 MHz, Saco, ME, filed applications with the Federal Communications
Commission for renewal of license. Members of the public wishing to view the applications or

obtain information about how to file comments and petitions on the applications can visit

publicfiles.fcc.gov and search in WPPI and WPET’s public files.

CERTIFICATION OF BROADCAST
OF ANNOUNCEMENT FOR FCC PUBLIC FILE

I certify that the above Announcement was broadcast over Stations WPPI and WPEI on the dates
and times indicated:
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